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In this communication: Retailer Privacy Notice Update 

Action Required: For information 

Priority: High 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Retailer Privacy Notice Update 

On May 25th 2018, the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) will come into force in Europe. 

Vauxhall Finance plc is making all the required changes to ensure that we are fully compliant and up 

to date with the upcoming change in data protection legislation. 

As a result we have made the changes to the attached Retailer Privacy Notice, which forms part of 

the Dealer Retail Agreement, for you to read and review how Vauxhall Finance plc and our trusted 

partners process your personal data. It also contains information about the new and enhanced rights 

that are now available to you in relation to your personal data. 

Please be assured that your personal data is safe and secure. No action is required from you, 

however if you have any questions or requests regarding this letter, upcoming changes, or the 

privacy notice attached, please contact our local data protection officer by emailing 

ukdataprotection@ov-fin.com or alternatively you can write to:  

Data Protection Officer 

Vauxhall Finance plc 

Heol-y-Gamlas 

Parc Nantgarw  

Treforest 

CF15 7QU 

Yours faithfully, 

Kevin Douglas  

Sales and Marketing Director 

Vauxhall Finance plc 


